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BANCROFT PUBLIC LIBRARY 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

The Bancroft Public Library will receive sealed Bids for Accessibility Renovation to be performed at 
Bancroft Public Library, Salem, New York. 

Bids will be received until 6:00 P.M. on April 6, 2021 at the Bancroft Public Library, 181 South Main 
Street, Salem, New York, (518)-854-9249. Sealed bids will be opened and read aloud at the regular 
meeting of the Bancroft Public Library Board of Trustees meeting, April 6, 2020 at 6:30 PM, at the 
Bancroft Public Library. Bids received after this time will not be accepted. The Owner reserves the right 
to waive irregularities and to reject all Bids. 

Contract Documents may be obtained after March 1, 2021 from John G. Waite Associates, Architects 
PLLC,384 Broadway, Albany, NY (518) 449-5440 in accordance with the Instructions to Bidders. 

No bidder may withdraw his bid within 45 days after the actual date of the opening thereof. 

The restoration work on Bancroft Public Library is funded in part by a grant from The New York State 
Education Department, State Aid for Library Construction. 

Attention of Bidders is particularly called to the requirements of the State Wage Rate Schedule, the 
Davis-Bacon Act, and to all other applicable Federal, State, and local requirements including affirmative 
action requirements. 


